
Parent Permission for PG-Rated Movies 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 Until recently, we’ve only shown G-rated movies at KABB.  
However, there are many recently released movies that are rated PG 
and are family-friendly (movies like “Shrek” and “The Chipmunks,” for 
example). Due to our ever-changing culture, these movies are the most 
popular among our children. 
 
 If you give permission for your child to view PG-rated movies at 
KABB, please sign below and return this form with your child’s 
enrollment packet.  Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
My child, ______________________, has my permission to  
                 CHILD’S NAME 

 
watch PG-rated movies at KABB.   
 
______________________ ___________________ 
PARENT SIGNATURE   DATE 


